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Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

Learning Alternatives Families, 

A huge thanks to those parents that attended last Tuesday’s PAC Meeting.  We are excited to 

build our PAC executive for this school year.  We hope to have a few more parents attend our 

December 8 meeting at 5:00pm on Microsoft Teams.  If you need the link please send me an 

email and send you an invite.  

Just a reminder that tomorrow is Photo Retake Day for any students that have not yet got their 

school photos for this school year.  Photos will take place at our John Barsby site starting at 

1:00pm.  Our CYFSW can assist with transportation if there are Woodlands site students that 

need to get to John Barsby. 

Next Friday, November 13 marks the end of Quarter 1.  We will have report cards available on 

MyEd and printed copies for distribution by the end of the day Friday, November 20.  Please 

know that if a student does not complete a course by the end of Quarter 1, they are able to 

continue to work on the course in Quarter 2.  Please reach out to you child’s cohort teacher with 

any reporting questions. 

I am extremely proud of our students that completed their Literacy and Numeracy Assessments 

this week.  We have an amazing group of students that showcase their learning through 

innovative projects each day.  It is an honour to be a part of this great school.  Please know that I 

am here for anything and there’s nothing I won’t do for our school.  

 

Sincerely,  

  BMHancock 

 Brett Hancock 

District Principal 

Learning Alternatives Programs 

bhancock@sd68.bc.ca 

250.713.6240 
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